
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
Peareswood Primary School, Peareswood Road, Erith, Kent, DA8 3PR 

     01322 332379          pwpoffice@watschools.org.uk 
         www.peareswoodprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
Proud to be part of Woodland Academy Trust 

     www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk 
 
 
 

Peareswood Primary School 
  

  
 

Our School Values 
Resilience        Teamwork        Respect        Pride        Curiosity 

Ignite the spark, reveal the champion 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The road cycling events for the London Youth Games are being held this year on Saturday 1st 
July 2023 at Lee Valley Velopark Olympic Centre, E20 3AB and there is an opportunity for KS2 
pupils within our school to trial for the Bexley team.  
 
To enter, The Bexley Team will be holding trials on Saturday 18th March and Saturday 1st April 
(you only need to come along to one or the other), 9.45am-12 noon at the L&Q Carpark (rear of 
building), Cray House, 3 Maidstone Rd, Footscray, Sidcup DA14 5HU, UK. The trial will consist of 
an individual timed ride around a circuit over a measured distance and will be run by qualified 
British Cycling Coaches.  

Riders must have access to a roadworthy road bike with multi-gears.  Riders MUST also have a 
safety helmet (no hat, no ride).  

Dress code: wear suitable clothing for the weather conditions of the day both for riding and 
standing and do bring a drink and snack with you.  

Please note, The Bexley Team are running the trials alongside their usual Woolwich Cycling Club 
Youth Pathway session, so if riders are able to stay for the duration, that would be fantastic.   

 

If your child is interested, fill in their details below and return to the school office by Tuesday 14th 
March. 

Name   

Address:  

 

 

Date of birth:   

Gender:   

Contact Tel:   

Email:   

School:   

Cycling Club: (if applicable)   

Date attending trial (18/3 or 1/4):   
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